
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am a retired member of the community however, I have had the fortune of seeing this 
country become a leader with new innovations after the second world war. Then in the 
eighties &amp; nineties I have seen Governments of all persuasions destroy that by making 
it an unequal playing field for employers &amp; employees, a small example just have a look 
how many fire appliances are now made here! 

I do not work in any of the industries identified however, I am a consumer who looks for 
Australian made goods. 

To whom it may concern, please come down from your ivory tower and talk to John Citizen, 
they will let you know, if we keep letting industry like this go, we may as well put a signs up 
all around the country letting the rest of the world know everything is for sale and we don't 
care about our future generations. The only thing we will leave them is a great big hole in the 
ground. What a shame we will never see leaders like Sir Edmund Barton again. 

See above 

Kind Regards, 
John Berry 


	Page 1

